
You may contact the Call Center at (313) 224-5300 or email the FOC at FOC-
Help@3rdcc.org for further information.  Call (313) 224-5249 for information about on-
site free legal assistance at the Court provided by the William Booth Legal Aid Clinic.  
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ATTENTION:  EMPLOYEES APPLYING FOR 
UNEMPLOYMENT BENEFITS 

Your child support obligation may be lowered if your unemployment wages 
are less than the income used to determine your child support. 

 

If you are going to begin receiving Unemployment Compensation, be sure to 
contact the Friend of the Court to request a review of your current child 
support obligation.   

 

If you do not file a request for a review of your child support obligation, your 
current child support will continue at the same rate as it is currently. 

 

If your child support case is in Wayne County, you may call (313) 224-5300 
for further information or come to the Friend of the Court’s Information 
Services Department located at 645 Griswold, 2nd floor, Detroit, Michigan 
48226.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




